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File #:  Version: 118-2073 Name: Memorandum of Understanding, No Cost - Sarah's
Science - Community Partnerships - Community
Schools and Student Services Department

Status:Type: Agreement or Contract Passed

File created: In control:9/25/2018 Chief Academic Officer

On agenda: Final action:10/24/2018 10/24/2018

Enactment date: 10/24/2018 18-1660Enactment #:

Title: Approval by the Board of Education of Memorandum of Understanding, No Cost between the District
and Sarah's Science, Castro Valley, CA, for the latter to provide exciting hands-on science classes
where students will build a variety of toys and use them to demonstrate major scientific concepts such
as energy, electricity, light, gravity, motion, friction, magnetism, and simple machines at Chabot,
Crocker Highlands, Glenview, Hillcrest, Joaquin Miller, Kaiser, Montclair, Redwood Heights, and
Thornhill Elementary Schools, via the Community Schools and Student Services Department, for the
period of August 1, 2018 through June, 20, 2021, at no cost to the District.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. 18-2073 Memorandum of Understanding, No Cost - Sarah's Science - Community Partnerships -
Community Schools and Student Services Department

Contact: Ali.Metzler@ousd.org

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Adopted on the General Consent ReportBoard of Education10/24/2018 1 Pass

Approval by the Board of Education of Memorandum of Understanding, No Cost between the District and Sarah's
Science, Castro Valley, CA, for the latter to provide exciting hands-on science classes where students will build a variety
of toys and use them to demonstrate major scientific concepts such as energy, electricity, light, gravity, motion, friction,
magnetism, and simple machines at Chabot, Crocker Highlands, Glenview, Hillcrest, Joaquin Miller, Kaiser, Montclair,
Redwood Heights, and Thornhill Elementary Schools, via the Community Schools and Student Services Department, for
the period of August 1, 2018 through June, 20, 2021, at no cost to the District.
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